
Only 3 More Shows to Go!

The Ringgold Playhouse gave an incredible performance
at the Ringgold Depot last month with their production of
Into the Woods! TRP is now moving into the last leg of
their 2025 season with their final play of the year, Tracks,
which poses questions about morality, forgiveness, and
faith as a group of strangers confront death. You can
catch this one-act drama at The Depot on August 21st-
24th. Following this production, TRP will have two more
Comedy Clubs to close out the year. The first show will
be at the Ringgold Depot on September 12th, and the
final show will be at Patriot Hall on October 24th. To
purchase tickets or find more info on these productions,
please visit the link available at the bottom of this page.

One-Act Play & Comedy Clubs Close Out Season
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In late July, crews began working to improve several
parking areas along Emberson Drive, including the lot
at the entrance of the Chief Richard Nature Trail, the
lot in front of Patriot Hall, and the gravel lot at the
Ringgold Swimming Pool. These paving projects have
since been completed, and visitors will now have easier
access to these areas. The Martha Denton Pool also
got an upgrade to its pool house with a new roof that
improves fire protection for the building. Both of these
projects were made possible in part by SPLOST!

Patriot Hall & Pool Paving
More Parking Lot Improvements in Ringgold!

August 2025

Playhouse Show Tickets at https://our.show/trptracks

https://our.show/trptracks


Every Sat. in August

August 5th

August 7th

August 9th

August 16th

August 21st - 24th

September 6th

September 12th

Rabbit Valley Farmers Market

National Night Out

Lunch with the Law

Ringgold Depot Opry

Rebekah Davis Car Show 

The Ringgold Playhouse’s Tracks

Cruzin the Depot

TRP’s Comedy Club

What a Feat! Creekside Is Complete.
Phase Two of the Creekside Park Project, which focuses on improving the area behind the Creekside
Pickleball Courts, began in January of this year. Now, after several months of hard work, the City is
thrilled to announce that the project will be officially completed on August 13th! Funds collected
through the Special Purpose Local Options Sales Tax helped finance the Creekside Project, which
provides visitors with five new soccer fields, new restrooms, an outdoor stage, additional sidewalks,
and more green spaces. The City of Ringgold will hold a ribbon-cutting ceremony at Creekside (date
TBA), and we invite our community to attend and explore the park! For updates on the ribbon-
cutting ceremony and for more information on the opening of Creekside Park, visit the link below.

Our Upcoming  Events
Visit nothinlikeringgold.com/events for more information

Park Updates at https://www.facebook.com/ringgoldcity
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